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Principal’s Message 
And so we find ourselves at the end of yet another school term. How time flies! 
I would like to thank all our students for their efforts learning in the classroom. I would also like to thank 
students who have tried harder to follow our school beliefs.  
I would like to thank our fabulous parents who continue to support the school and partner with us in 
their child’s education. 
Our staff have done a tremendous job in the classroom, on the playground and in all the extra activities 
they do as staff at Manning Gardens PS. 
Lastly, to our community who continue to support our school through the good times and the bad. We 
value your support and encouragement. 
We are currently evaluating the work we do as a school. There is a parent survey that can be accessed on 
our school Facebook page. We ask all parents to complete this survey. Your valued input will tell us what 
we are doing well, where we need to improve and also the direction we should take for the next three 
years. Please have a voice and complete this survey. 
Next week will be a huge week of community engagement. We have a hot dog day, school disco and also 
a touch footy afternoon and free lunch Friday. All parents and community are always most welcome at 
our school.  
Have a safe holiday and I look forward to seeing you on Monday 9 October (no school development day 
at the start of Term 4). 

     Stay Strong! 
Paul Sortwell 
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